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27th June 2013 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Parent View 

 
As part of our self-evaluation process, we very much value working in partnership with parents and carers 
to help us continually enhance the quality of the education that we provide to the children. To help us 
evaluate our effectiveness we would like your views. 
 
Attached is a hard copy of the questions Ofsted ask parents. Please either fill this in and return it to the 
school by or record your views on parent view or both. 
 
Parent View is an on-line questionnaire and the main source for gathering parents’ and carers’ views 
about Old Bexley CE Primary School when it is inspected by OFSTED. 
 
The link to setting up a login to review Old Bexley CE Primary can be found at: 
www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 
 
You will be required to enter an email address and a password before completing the questionnaire to 
ensure the security of the website. If you fill in the questionnaire for Old Bexley CE Primary School more 
than once using the same email address in the same academic year, your previous entry will be 
overwritten. 

 
All entries to Parent View are anonymous and the school will not have access to any information that can 
be used to identify a respondent. If there are parents/carers who hold different views about the school, 
each person is able to complete the questionnaire but must use a different email address. 
 
Parent View asks the same questions that are attached to this letter. 

 
The results of questionnaires that have been completed are published in real time and are available to 
the school, other parents/carers and the general public. At the end of the academic year, the results for 
Old Bexley School will be frozen and a new set of results will begin. This allows us to make comparisons 
between the results from one year to another. 

 
I very much appreciate and value the time that you give up to feedback your views about Old Bexley 
School through the completion of the questionnaire on Parent View. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

Ms. K.A.Lindridge 
Head of School 
Old Bexley CE Primary School  
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